
At this time we would like to sincerely thank you for your support during 2024 and
we look forward to a fruitful year for all in 2025.

On behalf of all the staff at CROMA COATINGS QUEENSLAND, we wish
you and your family a safe, enjoyable and relaxing time over the 
Christmas / Holiday period and all the success for the coming year.

Best Wishes from
Management & Staff at
CROMA COATINGS QUEENSLAND

Holiday Season
The Christmas /  Hol iday season is fast approaching and we 

would l ike to advise you of our closing t imes at

 CROMA COATINGS QUEENSLAND  

so that you can properly plan your ordering during this t ime.

Closing for 2024:    1.00pm | Friday, 20th December 2024

Last Despatch
for 2024:                  8am | Thursday, 19th December 2024
 

Re-Opening 2025:   7.30am | Monday, 13th January 2025

Colour Orders Will need to be ordered & samples dropped off before 
                             
                                1pm | Tuesday, 17th December 2024

Stock items May be picked up before 12noon Friday 20th Dec 2024


